
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 

Village Of Tuxedo Park 
Tentative Assessment Roll 

 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Assessors of the Village of Tuxedo Park have 
prepared the Tentative Assessment Roll for the fiscal year commencing June 1, 2022 and ending 
May 31, 2023 and that the same has been filed in the Office of the Village Clerk where it may be 
seen and examined during business hours beginning Tuesday, February 1, 2022 at the Village Hall, 
80 Lorillard Road, Tuxedo Park, N.Y. 
 

Tax Grievance Day 
 
 And further notice that on Tuesday, the 15th day of February 2022 between the hours of 
4 p.m. and 8 p.m. the Board of Assessment Review will meet at said Village Hall for the purpose of 
completing such assessment roll and hearing and determining of complaints in relation thereto on 
the application of any person considering himself aggrieved thereby. 
 
      Elizabeth Doherty 
      Village Clerk 
 
 


